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The Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM)
Hosts Awards Ceremony

Last Wednesday, December 4th, MU SHRM's Awards
Ceremony took place, honoring:

Young HR Professional- Mr. Justin Cherry a 2014 MSHRM
graduate and currently the Deputy Chief HR Officer at WV
DHHR.

Senior HR professional - Mr. Hoyt Glazer a
partner at Glazer, Saad, and Anderson LC in
Huntington. Mr. Glazer is an adjunct instructor
teaching employment law in the MS HRM
program since 2014.
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Also awarding SHRM graduate cords to members Kelcy Bryant, Skylar Black, Drew
Petroff, Liyah Brady and Celes Sheffield.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/mulcob/?viewAsMember=true
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The Lewis College of Business extends congratulations to these students for their hard
work, and we look forward to their bright future!

DBA Residency Visitation

Students in the Doctor of Business program participated in their second residency of this
academic year. During the Friday and Saturday event, students attended classes and
presented research ideas and concepts. In addition, the residencies offer students
opportunities to get advice from leaders and faculty. On Friday, President Brad D. Smith
spoke to students about the importance of practical research that solves problems. That
afternoon, Dr. Alan Letton discussed the importance of funding research through grants
and corporate donations. Building on these concepts, Provost Avi Mukherjee spoke to the
group on Saturday about the iterations of applied research as well as the current state of
the University.
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Looking to Hire?

Looking to bring fresh talent into your team? Lewis College of Business students are
eager to make an impact through internships! Connect with motivated interns by reaching
out to Kesling8@marshall.edu. Let’s create opportunities together!

Looking for a Job?

Staff Accountant - Hess, Stuart & Campbell, PLLC
On-site, based in 940 4th Avenue, Huntington, West Virginia 25701, United States

Finance Director - Huntington Museum of Art
On-site, based in Huntington

For more information contact Andrew Kesling
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